
From: George Minter
To: Jon Switalski
Cc: Carrasco, Andy; Tomkins, Sharon
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Board Membership
Date: Tuesday, March 10, 2020 10:01:59 AM

*** EXTERNAL EMAIL - Be cautious of attachments, web links, and requests for information
***

Jon, hope all is well.  This email is to formally confirm my resignation from the Board of
C4BES, as of this date, March 10.  I believe it is appropriate for me, now that I have retired, to
step down.  I highly recommend that C4BES bring on another Board member from SoCalGas.

I am copying both Andy Carrasco and Sharon Tomkins with this resignation, with the
recommendation to them that they reach out to you and request Board membership.

I will leave it to you folks to figure out the next steps.

Thank you Jon, for all that you have done to move California towards more balanced energy
policies!

All my best.

George
Minter/ /For Views on Energy: @George_SoCalGas
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requests for information.
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